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Charlie Beardmore 
President 
Penguins Against Cancer 
 

 

Dear Charlie 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generosity in funding our 
research. 
 
This award will support our investigation into whether abbreviated MRI may offer an 
alternative to full protocol MRI for monitoring response to neoadjuvant chemotherapy in 
breast cancer patients. Full protocol MRI is currently the gold standard however it is time 
consuming and for some patients, can be difficult to tolerate. In other settings, 
abbreviated MRI is quicker and has proven to be as accurate as full protocol MRI. Our 
research aims to investigate whether this is also the case for monitoring response to 
neoadjuvant chemotherapy. 
 
Your support has provided us with the opportunity to recruit a research technician, a post 
which is currently being advertised, to collect and prepare retrospective MRI and 
supporting data for assessment and reporting. In addition, we are in the process of 
acquiring ethical approval for this work. 
 
We would like to thank you again for your generous contribution and support for our 
ongoing research.  

 

Kindest regards 

 

Anne Quinn 

Research Programme Manager 


